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What We Learned This Week: 
ELA 

●​ We continued our guided reading groups 
●​ Access Testing this week 
●​ We looked at High Frequency Words and why they may be difficult to spell 
●​ We also visited the West Oak Library to checkout some new books 

 

Math -(Uzzardi) 
●​ We began division 
●​ We studied fact families and did visual division along with introducing some new 

math vocabulary 
 
 

Coming up next week: 
ELA 

●​ We will continue guided reading groups 
●​ We will continue our unit on opinion writing 
●​ Access Testing continues as well 

 
 

Math- (Uzzardi) 
●​ We will continue division with a focus on dividing with 1 digit divisors 

 
 

 
●​Access Testing - Monday 1/24 and 
Weds. 1/26 
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